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12th June 2020 
 
Dear
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information requested on 30th May 2020. 
 
In your request you asked for the following information 
 

1) Disclosure of unused material in the crown court – published 9th January 2020 
2) Handling Defence correspondence published August 2019 
3) 2019 Rape Inspection – published December 2019. 

  
I can confirm we hold this information and have attached the following reports: 
 

1) Disclosure of unused material in the crown court- Inspection of the CPS’s handling of 
the disclosure of unused material in volume Crown Court cases.             
Published 9th January 2020 

2) Handling Defence correspondence .  Published  13th August 2019 
3) Rape Inspection- A Thematic review of rape cases by HM Crown Prosecution 

Inspectorate.  Published 17th December 2019 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this letter marked for the attention of  

 to the address below: 
 
HM Crown Prosecution Service 
7th Floor, Tower 
102 Petty France 
London 
SW1H 9GL 
 
 
 
 
 



 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
 
Yours sincerely 




